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June 7, 2007

Paul Keeble

Leone & Keeble

West 108 Boone Avenue

PO Box 2747 Spokane, WA 99220

Dear Paul;

Lewis-Clark State College has had a long and productive relationship with
your firm and its predecessors. You were General contractor for our
Library, for conversion of the old Library into Reid Hall, the Williams
Conference Center, and most recently the 106,000 square foot Activity
Center.

Each job has been professionally approached and ably completed. Change
order estimates form Leone & Keeble are reasonable and project
administration reliable and timely; their schedules are useful. Because our
projects must conform to the bureaucratic demands of the Idaho Department
of Public Works, Leone & Keeble comes through with patience and
accuracy.

While we have had the opportunity to work with you and your experienced
staff through the bid process in the past, I understand you are an experienced
and successful Design/build contractor as well.

Count me as a very favorable reference for you and your staff personally and
Leone & Keeble as a company.

Sincerely

o
Scott Brown
Director
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